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Watts Remy

From: Joyce McPartland <joycelmcp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 6:38 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 3058 and Senate Bill 853

Please pass both of these extremely important bills for pesticide reform legislation. 
 
House Bill 3058 and Senate Bill 853 would ban the use of chlorpyrifos, a toxic nerve agent pesticide 
proven to cause brain damage in children, contaminate waterways and harm wildlife. These bills 
would also restrict the use of bee-killing neonicotinoids to licensed professionals only, thus removing 
them from store shelves. 
 
Thank you, 
Joyce McPartland 


